Minutes of the
Budget Committee Public Meeting
January 20, 2018

Members Present:
Brian Somero (Chairman), Dan Heath, Alan Doyle
Members Absent: Jay Hopkins

The meeting had been posted to be held at the Town Office @ 9am, however, the committee
learned that, once again, they were not allowed access to the Town Offices for a meeting. The
committee chose to hold the meeting in the Town Office parking lot in case any of the public
wished to attend.

Chairman Somero called the meeting to order at 9 AM.
The chairman expressed that he wished to resign his position as chairman. Mr. Doyle nominated
Dan Heath to chair the committee. Mr. Somero seconded and Mr. Heath was selected with a 3-0-

1 vote. (Mr. Hopkins missing).

Mr. Somero wanted to thank the other members for their work and thank them for hanging in
there in spite of opposition from the selectmen.

Mr. Heath made a motion to submit the budget before them to the Town Administrator. Mr.
Somero seconded and it passed 3-0-1 (again with Mr. Hopkin missing). Mr. Heath said that he
would deliver the budget to the Town Administrator.

Since we were meeting in the cold parking lot and we had no other business, Mr. Doyle made a
motion to adjourn. Mr. Somero seconded and the committee voted to adjourn 3-0-1 (Mr.
Hopkins missing).

Respectfully,

Dan Heath
Chairman, New Ipswich Budget
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